

Memorandum of Understanding
Re: Assessor Agreement 2024
The Selectboard authorizes that L William Hinman II will continue to be the Assessor until the 2025 Preliminary Grand List has been filed with the town. The Selectboard agrees to extend the contract from the 2024 Assessor Agreement between Hinman Assessments and the Town of Georgia for the same terms as outlined in the agreement with the exception of providing a retainer of \$1,000 for 2025. The hourly payment for services shall remain in effect up until June 6, 2025.
Carl Lineberg, Chair Georgia Selectboard